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Dear Secretary of State, Rt Hon Kwasi1 Kwarteng,

Re: Invitation from the Secretary of State to comment on EA1N/2 as per

letter of 2 November 2021

It has been a common denominator of these consultation processes that the
adversely impacted and affected communities have consistently expended
enormous time, energy and resources to combat the Corporate behemoths that
are obviously intent on destroying this region.

I must especially, yet again, state my complete support for the presentations and

diligent assertions made by SEAS and SASES regarding the SPR EAIN and
EA?2 windfarm applications.

It 1s now becoming apparent to our local MPs the extent of the devastation to be

visited upon East Anglia due to this disasterous ‘gold rush’ of energy projects,
ﬂ. With

resulting in the establishment of the
the participation of East Anglian MPs and County Councillors this will
hopefully ensure our landscapes and communities are at least better protected
from uncoordinated energy infrastructure projects.

This group will scrutinise the Government’s Offshore Network Transmission
Review and proposals to change the Nationally Significant infrastructure
Planning regime.

Finally the local communities may actually receive some valuable support. We
can only hope!

The primary sectors that SPR and National Grid must still be challenged on are,
the environmental damage, flooding damage and wildlife destruction. Also, there
must be a major consideration of making a sensible split-decision for the
windfarms and to relocate landfall to the appropriate Brownfield sites that have
been so aptly indicated by other parties, including SASES and SEAS.



I could go on and on, but you will no doubt already guage the depth of feeling
against the SPR and future proposed NG interlinks that would establish a wholly
destructive energy hub in this region - in the entirely wrong place!

I entreat you not to allow this calumny to progress any further.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

lain Brown

Aldeburgh Resident
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